
 

(Translation) 
 

 

STC-CS-2568-51 

 

  May 15, 2025 

 

 

Subject  : The Credit Rating Upgrade to "BBB+" and Revises the Rating Outlook to "Stable" by TRIS Rating 
 

 

To  :   The President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 

Samart Telcoms PCL (the Company) would like to inform that on May 9, 2025, TRIS 

Rating Co., Ltd. (“TRIS”) upgraded the Company’s credit rating from “BBB” with a “Positive” outlook to 

“BBB+” with a “Stable” outlook.  

 

Further details are provided via https://www.trisrating.com/files/1917/4677/3226/SAMTEL73-e.pdf 

 

 Please be informed accordingly 

 

 

                                                                                                         

                         Yours faithfully  
 
 

  -Signature- 
 
 (Mr. Jong  Diloksombat) 

            President  

   

 

 

https://www.trisrating.com/files/1917/4677/3226/SAMTEL73-e.pdf

